
 

 

        

A huge CONGRATULATIONS 
to our marvellous Cross-Country team. James W, 

David, James F, Matt, Helaina, Iona, Lucy and 
Jasmine would have made Mo Farah proud. 

Competing against children in Years 5 & 6 from 
local schools, they ran their hearts out.   

We are pictured above with children from St. 
Werburgh’s and Valley Primary School.  

Breakfast Club 

Breakfast club 

everyday from 8.00  am 

£1 per session including 

cereal, toast etc. 

Worship 

You are very welcome to join 

us for our celebration 

assemblies every Friday  at 

3.00pm., Rev Linda’s 

assemblies (dates below) and 

our Holy Communion 

Services (see dates for your 

diary, page 2). 

 

Rev. Linda will be taking 

assemblies at 10.00 am on: 

Tues.9th October, 

Tues,6th November 

Tues.4th December 

PTFA 

The PTFA AGM 

meeting  will be in 

school on Tuesday 

2nd October at 9.00 

am. 

Everyone welcome. 

School closes on Thursday 25th October and reopens on  Monday 5th November 2012 

www.dilhorne.staffs.sch.uk 

Reminders 

PE kit needs to be kept in school from Monday to 

Friday. 

Please take water bottles home for washing on 

Friday nights but remember to bring them back on  

Monday.  New bottles are available from Mrs 

Massey for £1. 

Don’t forget to let Mrs Massey know if any of your 

contact telephone numbers have changed recently.  

 Please continue to be vigilant in checking your 

children’s hair for headlice. 

Ragtex Collection 

We will be having a 

collection of unwanted 

clothing etc  on 23rd 

October, Please fill a binbag 

(or several!)  with shoes, 

bedding or clothes, stick on 

the label attached to this 

letter (more available from 

Mrs Massey) and bring into 

school . Our last collection 

raised over £100 for school 

funds. 

 
 

We will keep you up to date with more information as the term progresses. 

Morrisons Vouchers 
There is now a box in the 

 entrance foyer for your  

Morrision’s gardening  

Vouchers. We can exchange 

these for seeds and equip-

ment for  our planting beds. 

 

Tuck shop 

We now provide toast 

at morning break 

every day  for 10p.  

Roald Dahl Day & Dougie Mac Appeal 
 

Friday 28th September is Roald Dahl Day and pupils are 

welcome to come to school dressed as their 

favourite character from a Roald Dahl 

book. We will be having a special Roald 

Dahl themed Celebration Assembly at 

2.30pm followed by coffee and cakes 

sold in aid of the Douglas MacMillan 

Appeal. 



 

 

Other dates for your diaries 

 

Tues. 25th Sept—Football at Cicely Haughton School 

Thurs.27th Sept—2.30 pm-Holy Communion at school  

Fri. 28th Sept—Roald Dahl Day (Dress as your favourite character) & Dougie 

    Mac Coffee & Cakes 

Tues. 2nd Oct—Penalty Shoot out at The Valley 

Tues.9th Oct.-Football at Cicely Haughton 

Thurs.11th Oct.—am-Y5 & 6-Spydog Workshop at Greatwood  

Mon.15th Oct.—Y4-6 – Art of Brilliance Workshop at Greatwood. 

Tues. 16th Oct.-Cross Country at Oakamoor 

Thurs.18th Oct.-Whole school trip to Blists Hill 

Fri.19th Oct.- 7pm Quiz Night at St Werburgh’s. 

Tues.23rd Oct.—Cross Country 

Thurs. 25th Oct. 2.30pm Holy Communion in Church. 

 

Fri.24th Oct. to Tues. 5th Nov—Half Term Holiday 

 

Mon.5th Nov. –Art of Brilliance Workshop at Greatwood. 

Mon.12 Nov. Art of Brilliance Workshop at Greatwood. 

Thur.15th Nov. School Closed for Police Elections. 

Thur.29th Nov.-Holy Communion in school 2.30pm 

Wed.5th Dec Carols around the Tree—2.30pm 

Thurs.13th Dec– Nativity 2.00 & 6.30pm 

Mon.17th Dec– Termly reports out. 

Wed.19th Dec.– Parents drop-in 3.30pm 

Fri.21st Dec.– Carol Service at Church 2.00pm 

School closes for Christmas on Friday 21st December and re-opens on Tuesday January 8th. 


